
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625 
SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
 
Change of Regular Meeting Date  
of the Board of Education                                            ​NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
                                                                                  ​OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
______________________________________________________________________ 
  
 
To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School District No. 625 
  
  
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 123B.09,          

Subdivision 6 and Minnesota Statutes Section 13D.04, Subdivisions 1 and 2, the            

undersigned does hereby give notice that the Regular Meeting of the Board of             

Education of Independent School District No. 625, Saint Paul Public Schools, scheduled            

to be held and convened on Tuesday, April 14, 2020, is canceled and ​shall now               

commence on Tuesday, April 21, 2020 ​at 6:05 p.m. via telephone or other electronic              

means for board members and leadership staff. Members of the public may monitor             

the meeting electronically by streaming online at ​www.spps.org/boe​, or tuning into Saint            

Paul Cable Channel 16 (for cable subscribers). 

  
Dated:   April 3, 2020 

  
  

   
 Marny Xiong 

Chair, Board of Education 
 Independent School District No. 625 
 Saint Paul Public Schools 
 

http://www.spps.org/boe

